
Happy October Enders Families!  

The weather is getting ready to cool down and fall is definitely in the air! Our 
Enders Family has a lot of FUN in store this October. Please check out the list 
of events we have scheduled for our Enders Leaders! Make sure to keep our 
newsletter handy as well as check out our Social Media pages to stay on top of 
the latest and greatest activities we have in story for our students AND  
families! We look forward to seeing all of your conferences this month! 
Yours in Learning,  
Mrs. Audrey Miller  

HOOT, HOOT, HOOT, HOORAY! 
Enders Leaders Pave the Way! 

October 2023 

Upcoming Events: 
 Oct. 2nd-31st—Ronald McDonald Pop Tab Collections 
 Oct. 3rd—Fall Picture Day! 
 Oct. 4th—Red-Wheel Fundraiser Kick-Off 
 Oct. 10th & 11th—CONFERENCES 4:30-7:50 
 Oct. 12th—NO SCHOOL & CONFERENCES 9:00-4:00 
 Oct. 13th—NO SCHOOL, Non-Teaching Duty Day 
 Oct. 16th-27th—PTO Candy Contest 
 Oct. 19th—Roller City Skate Night 6-8 
 Oct. 23rd — Virtual PTO Meeting @ 7pm 
 Oct. 26th—Red-Wheel Orders & Money Due 
 Oct. 27th—PTO Trunk or Treat 6:00-7:00 
 Oct. 31st—Classroom Fall Parties 

Important Information in Newsletter: 
• Leader In Me — October Experiences!  
• October Calendar & PTO Magnet (with calendar/events QR Code)  
• Arrival/Dismissal Information & Maps w/friendly reminders—Thank you for your help! 



HOOT, HOOT, HOOT, HOORAY!  
Enders Leaders Pave the Way with Leader In Me!  



Stay  

connected 

with our 

Enders  

Family! 



2023-2024 Arrival Procedure 



2023-2024 Dismissal Procedure 

PICK-UP PROCEDURES—Important Information: 
Last year, our team reevaluated our Pick-Up Procedures in order to address  
safety concerns. These procedures went into effect last year and after experiencing 
success and fewer incidents, will be carried over.  

West Parking Lot entrance will be CLOSED OFF beginning at 4:00 and will 
not reopen until after pick-up at 4:20. It is a right turn only out of the 
West Lot for arriving SpEd buses.  Please remain in your  
vehicles and follow our pick-up line to pick up your children. 
As always NO PARKING on Osage or 29th street. 
 

We appreciate your support and I know our adults will be good  
examples of patience and kindness as we implement our procedures. 


